
A Peek at the Week of September 1st 

 

Our class has gotten off to a fabulous start! Everyone is beginning to feel comfortable and 

relaxed in school, and they are learning the routines of our classroom. We are thrilled to 

see the children playing and interacting with each other, sharing, taking turns, socializing, 

and having so much fun! 

 

The children enjoyed painting with red, blue, and yellow paint at the easel, coloring beautiful 

pictures, playing with Play Dough, playing in Housekeeping, doing puzzles, putting Legos 

together, and building tall towers with blocks! 

 

Everyone created beautiful red collages on the first day of school. They used lots of buttons, 

feathers, sequins, ribbon, and crepe paper. On Thursday, the 5day children, enjoyed listening to 

the story Red is Best, and then they proceeded to string paint with red paint, and create lots of 

red-painted circles with a cardboard paper towel roll. They discovered that a paintbrush is not the 

only way to paint! The results were outstanding!  

Our class sang many “getting to know you” songs, and one of our favorites was “Good Morning 

Little Bluebird.” It was also fun to have the children take turns looking in our hand mirror to see 

who came to school! 

 

We spoke about our new school friends, and the children enjoyed dressing their “pretend” friends 

in adorable clothes for their “My New Friends” project. 

 

We all enjoyed our first Shabbat party together on Friday. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 

Shabbat Shalom! 

 

 

         Sincerely, 

         Mrs. Winter 

         Mrs. Mascarenhas 

          

 

 


